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Gdańsk, August 23, 2023
GD.RPC.503.49.2023.OT
		 
NOTICE TO SKIPPERS no. 49/2023
Pursuant to Art. 14 sec. 1(4) of the Act of July 20, 2017 – Water Law (Journal of Laws of 2023, item 1478
as amended) and Art. 43 sec. 6 of the Act of December 21, 2000 on inland navigation (Journal of Laws of 2022, 
item 1097, as amended), The Regional Water Management Board in Gdańsk informs that: 

the event on the water entitled "THE 24H BYDGOSZCZ OPEN WATER SWIMMING" will take place from August 26 to August 27, 2023. The venue for the event will be a section of the Vistula-Oder waterway on the Brda river from km 11+880 (the Jan Kiepura Bridge) to km 12+300 (the area of Bydgoszcz harbour). 
The event will take place from 10:00 a.m. on August 26 to 1:00 p.m. on August 27.
For the duration of the event, the following shipping signs as defined in Annex No. to the Shipping Rules on Inland Waterways (Chapter VII, point 1) will be displayed: yellow buoys placed at a distance of 20 m from each other.

We kindly ask you to exercise extreme caution and comply with the regulations.

Up-to-date notices to skippers are posted on the website: https://gdansk.wody.gov.pl/
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